
July Elk of the Month –     

      
    

      Tom Hart 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I chose Tom Hart as the recipient of Elk of the Month for several 
reasons. A 25-year member, Tom has been Editor of the 
monthly Auburn Elks Bulletin for 18 years.   The last four years 
with backup from Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons.  He always 
reminds us of our deadlines, keeps track of all our articles, and 
proofs the final product.  Tom has been in charge of the semi-
annual blood drive for 17 years and served the Lodge as Trustee. 
Typically, he schedules photo shoots and puts up the photos of 
the new officers in the foyer.  He is one of the people who is the 
“glue” that keeps our Lodge going. Thanks so much, Tom, for 
your continued dedication to our Lodge.   
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I look to the ocean, I look to the Sky 

What do I see, on the fourth of July 

 

One Flash of blue, One flash of Red 

To honor survivors, along with the dead 

 

They do what they can, and did what they could 

All of their deeds, we honor and should 

 

The strength of their arms, the power of their fists 

Reflected in new ways, in happiness, and bliss 

 

My smile, my laugh, In more ways then one 

Is how I repay those who’s lives are done 

 

It ends not here, on this day of July 

We’ll Honor forever, but forever we’ll cry 

 

        -Ian Sheilds 

 



  

 

We are half way through the calendar year already.  Amazing!  Supposedly time 
goes by faster as we get older, but I prefer to think of time going by quickly 
because we are so busy.  
 
Reno is the site for this year’s Grand Lodge taking place the third week in July. 
All Elk members are encouraged to attend the convention. There are many 
seminars you can attend to learn more about Elkdom and what is required of 
the Lodges, by Grand Lodge, in order to be part of the BPOE. We are a 
benevolent Society and, as such, rely on the volunteers in our Lodges for 
almost everything. The seminars help in providing information to help us help 
others. It’s very close this year - only 1 ½ hour drive away.  
 
I hope to see you there. 
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Exalted Ruler  

 

From the Station of the Exalted Ruler 

                    Rhonda Rogers 
 

August BIRTHDAY DINNER
 

The Auburn Elks Lodge would like the August Birthday members to join us in celebrating your “special day” on 
Friday, August 4, 2017. 
 
Here’s how it works:  If you are a member with a birthday in August, you will receive an invitation, which includes 
a dinner voucher and a free drink ticket.  Take your voucher to the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then 
select a table and seat from the seating chart.  Tickets can also be purchased for spouses and guests.  
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS.  PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED 
AND SELECTED SEATING COMES FIRST. 
 
The dinner menu will be an “old fashion home cooking” dinner of Turkey Pot Pie, Meat Loaf, Potatoes au Gratin, 
Seasonal Fresh Vegetables, Salad Bar, Hot Rolls and Dessert.  The Price is $15.00 per person. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle drawings. 
 
Not only will Elk members with a birthday in August be honored, but Elk anniversaries in August will also be 
honored. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 
 

 
                                                           
 

                         

             

                       From the Secretary   

                                  Bob Oles 
 

 

The Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks National Foundation through 

the Community Investments Program invests $9.77 million in Elks 

communities across the country through Lodge grants that help Elks meet 

local needs, activities for youth and help our veterans.  Our Grant 

Committee needs help in knowing what our community needs so they can 

apply for the different grants.  That is not the end of the process.  Once a 

grant application is submitted and the funds are received, volunteers are 

needed to accomplish the purpose for the grant funds.  For more 

information, visit the Grand Lodge website at www.elks.org or contact our 

Lodge grant writer, Carol Van Ness at 916.765.3388. 

If you have a change of address or need to order a name badge, we have 

order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please remember to print legibly so 

that the correct information gets to the Secretary.  

Wil Thomas is now assisting with minute recording and also with the 

management of the electronic key cards.  Remember, if you lose your key 

card, there is a $10 charge to replace it.   Please check elsewhere in this 

bulletin for a list of the pending applications for membership.  We all have 

a lot of work to do to bring our membership back up to cover for the loss 

of members which was a result of deaths, transfers out, and those 

members who chose not to continue to be Elks.   

As always, if you want to reach me please email rfoles@sbcglobal.net or 

phone 916.798.6591 

Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 

 

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 

Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st 
Wednesday of each month at 9:00 am.  
The next one is on July 5th. 
 
In June, we did some general cleanup 
inside outside, cleaned wood floors, 
vacuumed carpets, cleaned margarita 
machine, popcorn machine, cleaned doors 
inside and out, cleaned and dusted bar 
area, pressure washed bar mats cleaned 
and dusted pool table, cleaned windows, 
cleaned lobby, filled salt & pepper shakers, 
filled catsup bottles, cleaned kitchen, 
cleaned floor drains, and much, much 
more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the 
members that worked In June:  PER Dick 
Robart, Trustee/BHC Dir. Warren Manley, 
BHC VP Wil Thomas, Mike Slattery, Tom 
Eastman, Bill McPeak, Ron Bailey, Mike 
Van Hook, Jim Harris, Rich Cortez, Henry 
Tukloff, Gary Beckes, Richard Fuller, Remy 
Giannini, Cedric O’Hern, Pete Biersteker, 
Jimmy Mullenix, Jack Crawford and Jesse 
Thompson. 
   
Turnout was light, we could always use 
more help.  Please come out and give us a 
hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 

mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net
mailto:lib.dick.robart@gmail.com


 
 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11: 30 to 3:00 

 
 

Friday July 7, 2017 
Birthday Dinner 

Fried Chicken, Chicken Fried Steak 
Mashed Potato & Country Pepper Gravy, 

Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls 

Dessert 
 

Sunday July 9, 2017 
Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9am to 12pm 

Jimmy Omelet Bar 
Bacon, Sausage and Ham 

Biscuits & gravy 
Hash Browns 

 
Thursday July 13, 2017 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
July 21, 2017 

Cook Your Own Steak 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
5 to 7 pm 

 
Thursday July 27, 2017 

Meeting Night 
VP Visit 

Chef’s Choice 
 

July 28, 2017 
All You Can eat 

Pizza, Spaghetti, and Salad 
 

 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
   
 
 

 
 
 

Butcher Block 
 

   

QUEEN OF HEARTS WINNER – DIANE CAMPBELL 
 
Congratulations to Diane Campbell as our first 
winner.  She is the winner of $8,600.00.  
 
As Chairman of the Queen of Hearts, I would like to 
thank everyone who had participated over the past 
ten months.  It has been a very exciting time.  The 
money that went back to the Lodge will truly help 
us to keep our charity giving going; Veterans, Treats 
for Troops, scholarships, and other youth events.  
Again, thanks so much from the Queen of Hearts 
task force.  
 

 

Wil Thomas & Diane Campbell 
 
Wil Thomas 
Queen of Hearts Chairman 
 

CRYING CORNER 

It pays to attend Lodge.    Lodge meetings are held on 
the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month except for 
November and December, 2nd Thursday only.  Dinner 
is at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on May 25, 2017, $300 major 

jackpot was lost due to his absence by Mark Cookinck 

and losing $255 was Michael Burns. At the Lodge 

meeting on June 8, 2017, $300 major jackpot was lost 

due to his absence by Bobby Brown and losing $285 

was Robert Dayton 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sickness and Distress  

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

                     

                       

 

   

 

     Lecturing Knight – Jim Boston 

Lodge of Sorrow 

Jerol K. Burns passed away on December 6th, 2016.  Jerol was born 
on January 1st, 1930 and was initiated into the Auburn Lodge on 
February 26th, 1976. 
  
Marilyn Welz’s daughter, Cheryl Moore, lost her husband to 
complications after a fall which resulted in a fractured hip. He was 
a past Elk from Antioch, Ca. 
  
Don Baker, Susanville Lodge member, past Northeast district PER, 
PSVP & DDGER passed away on May 23rd. He was extremely active 
in Elkdom right up until the end. He took first place as Esquire in 
the district Ritual competition here in Auburn last month.  A 
Memorial Service for Don Baker will be held at the Susanville Elks 
Lodge on Sunday, July 9. The family invites everyone to a hosted 
bar at 1 p.m. followed by the Memorial Service at 2 p.m.  Please 
note the service will be on Sunday, July 9 and NOT Saturday, July 8 
as originally reported. The family has asked that Larry Rogers be 
the contact for this service. 
 

 

 

 

Joey Ford had heart valve surgery on May 24th. Besides a couple setbacks, she is on the mend and wants the Lodge to know 
that she misses us. She’s anxious to get back to the Lodge and will continue doing proposed member investigations. She noted 
that instead of using a valve from a pig, her surgeons used one from a cow. 
  
Marv Fetzer had successful valve replacement surgery on June 7th.  He is doing great; his doctors are very happy.  He came 
home two days later, and he almost immediately starting shopping with Chris and climbing stairs. Chris said that it took over 
two hours of prep for the procedure and only 15 seconds to do the actual inserting of the new valve, as with the other heart 
valve recipient in this report, it was also of bovine origin. 
  
Val Provan continues to mend after her ankle surgery last month, and at this point is looking forward to getting out and about 
again. She still has a cast, which is scheduled to come off the 19th of June, but at this time she is still on crutches. 
  
Barney Gruber is recovering from his illness last month and is doing well. 
  
Bill Costa had back surgery to relieve lumbar stenosis on June 1st. He is recovering well and has already been back to the Lodge. 
He says his back pain is nearly gone. 
  
We experienced a pedestrian versus vehicle accident in our parking lot Tuesday, June 6th. Joe Mikles was hit and suffered a 
punctured lung from the five broken ribs he sustained. The worst part is that as this goes to press, he is still unconscious. They 
have removed a part of his skull to relieve pressure on his brain.  Please keep him in your prayers. 
  
Please remember that sickness and distress is always in order. Also, I can only report what is reported to me. So please send 
any information regarding the health of our members to me. Thank you for your help. 
  
Jim Boston 
Lecturing Knight 
530-305-0008 
sigma@jimboston.com 
 

mailto:sigma@jimboston.com
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B.P.O.E. Elks 
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Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 
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530-367-3577 
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genfreak@pacbell.net 
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Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

               New Officers for 2017 -2018 

 
     Exalted Ruler              Rhonda Rogers          
     Leading Knight            Kathy Madeiros           
     Loyal Knight                Jack Meylink                
     Lecturing Knight          Jim Boston    
     Esquire                      Chuck Cooper              
     Chaplain                     Larry LaVerne               
     Inner Guard                 Bill Costa                     
     Tiler                             Wanda Nordstrom       
     Treasurer                     Gene Henggeler          
     Secretary                      Bob Oles                     
     Organist                       Linda Wismar  
              
                                    Trustees 
     5th Year                               John Madeiros            
     4th Year                               Warren Manley           
     3rd Year                               Dennis Koehn            
     2nd Year                               Royce Birks                
     1st Year                               Wayne Helley    

 

AUBURN ELKS RV CLUB NEWS 

 
 

 Vacaville, California 

 

The club completed their latest trip May 21st.  

Acting Trail Bosses, Pat Nielsen and Rick Azevedo, 

stepped up when Cheryl Tade became ill and was 

hospitalized for almost two weeks. Cheryl is home 

now and doing much better. 

The trip was to the Vineyard RV Park in Vacaville 

from May 18th to May 21st.  We started the trip 

off with a wine tasting party with prizes for Red 

and White wines that members brought in brown 

paper bags. A lasagna dinner followed the tasting 

and it was yummy! 

Friday the trail bosses with wranglers, almost 

everyone, provided a continental breakfast with 

our bartender Doug Milliken serving Bloodies and 

Fizzies. Golf was the choice of entertainment by 

most of the guys and one gal, Micki Morgan, she 

should read the book by Cheryl Ladd, Token Chick, 

it's entertaining, they had a great time and the 

weather was beautiful. 

Saturday, we met in the clubhouse to watch the 

Preakness and win some money too. Dinner 

Saturday was catered by Randy & Regina Bauer, 

who volunteered their services, shopping, cooking, 

and serving. Proceeds were donated to the 

Gatekeepers.  The meal was delicious. Thank you 

so much.  Evening events consisted of cards and 

games. 

We welcomed new members, Bonnie Turri and Bob 

Yarrigle, who are now willing to jump right in, 

volunteering for an outing next year. 

Thanks to the help from everyone this was a very 

successful outing and all had a great time. 

 

Submitted by Pat Nielsen, Secretary 

Auburn Elks RV Club 
 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net


 

      Leading Knight -  Kathy Madeiros,   

I hope that everyone is doing well.  The House Committee has 

been hard at work tidying up some of the processes of our 

Lodge.  We are trying to find some new events that may be of 

interest for the members of the Lodge.    

 

There have been  a few members turn in their purple pigs and 

they all have been counted and put into the bank by Gene.  I 

want to remind everyone that when you do turn them in please 

put your name on them some how.   Each member's donation 

to the Major Project is tracked and you are given credit for your 

donations.  ER Rhonda has given out many pins, letters and 

certificates the past few meetings for those members who have 

donated to our devotion as Elks.  I have been told that a pig 

can hold up to $100.00 in quarters alone, I was pretty 

impressed, that is a lot for a tiny purple pig.  Leonard Ferretti 

beat that number, he turned in a pig ready to split his sides at a 

heavy load of coins totaling $103.30.  Imagine if all 780 

members would turn in their pigs with that amount, what 

a incredible number we could give to  CHEA for our theme 

child.  Take your change and set it aside.   You don't even have 

to put it in a pig, use a zip lock bag, or a bucket, better yet a 

suitcase.  Every year we meet another child and their families 

that need our help.  Please make the Purple Pig your passion 

as an Elk. 

 

I would like to publicly thank Scott Patterson and his team for 

always providing us with wonderful food.  We not only enjoy 

the meals he prepares for us but we look forward to his 

experience and desire to make our tummies happy.   Please 

remember to thank him when you see him.    

 

See you around town, 

Kathy Madeiros, PER 

Leading Knight 

 

 



 
 
  
 

 

  

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 
The following have submitted applications for membership in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
Rick Vastola proposes Tim Smith; Joe Caruso proposes Claude Biddle; Edward Kinney proposes 
Daniel Eulberg; Joe Mikles proposes Richard Huntley; Adolph Lopez proposes Cynthia Ray; 
Robert DiMiceli proposes Gary P. Naill and Rick Vastola proposes Deann R. Smith. 
 

 

Elks Lodge New Members   April/May 2017 



 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            The Eyes Have It 

 
Let’s have some fun. I have taken hundreds of photographs over the last 4 years, and have decided to make a game. Can 

you guess who belongs to these sets of eyes? They are members or members’ spouses.  Answers will be in the August Bulletin. 
 

         
 

   
 
Rhonda Rogers, ER 
 
Answers to June Eyes: 1) Sharon Bettencourt 2) Bob Espinoza 3) Kate Richiger 4) Rex Gouldthread 6) Dick Robart 
 

                                               

One our most important qualities is our ability to be compassionate 

and to empathize with those who need our support and 

love.  When someone, or something, is in pain or feeling the 

sorrow of a loss, our ability to be compassionate is such a gift.  I 

would encourage each of us to think about how we support each 

other and those we encounter.  Remember, one of our Elks virtues 

is "Brotherly Love".  Send the gift of a smile to someone you know 

needs your light.  I believe in a world united by Compassion. 

 
"I Love the Smile, Unique to Humans” Dalai Lama 
 
Guiding Father, bless me with the ability to be compassionate and 
truly exemplify the virtues of brotherly love.  Your gifts are many, 
and I, as your child, need to appreciate, love and nurture those 
precious gifts so freely given.  Bless us here today, and help us to see 
how we can support and love those who may be in pain.  Amen. 
 
Larry LaVerne 
Chaplain 
(530) 885-1428 
 

 

 

 
 

 

June was an eventful month for the Elks 

Kitchen Staff.  We said goodbye to Bryan as 

a regular but you will see him helping on 

some parties in the future.  We welcome 

Amy so please introduce yourself to her 

when you get a chance.   

Now for the business part, in July (my 

birthday month) we will start with the July 

Birthday Dinner on July 7th followed by our 

monthly Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, July 

9th.  On Friday, July 21st we will be having 

our Cook Your Own Steak Night and ending 

the month with our All You Can Eat Pizza and 

Spaghetti Dinner on July 28th.   

Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday 

and every Wednesday we have the Elks 

Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 

Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
 

 Message 



 
 

 
 

 

 
Veteran’s Corner 
 
Here it is July and we're in the middle of summer.  Remember, that sun burns!  Did you attend the Elks Flag Day 
ceremony back on Tuesday, June 13th?  That ceremony is designed to teach us all something about our Flag. 
 
The following is an important announcement for our Veterans, especially those who did not retire from their military 
service.  The Army, Air Force, and Navy exchanges will start allowing all honorably discharged Veterans to shop 
online.  The target start date is Veterans Day, November 11, 2017, but you must register first.  Registration began June 1, 
2017.  You must call 1-844-868-8672 now to register.  You can purchase anything except uniforms, alcohol, and tobacco 
products.  Remember, you do not pay taxes on your purchases.  Read about this at:    
https://www.defense.gov/News/Article/Article/1049558/dod-opens-online-exchange-shopping-to-veterans/   This is to 
recognize our Veterans service to this country.  If you have a computer, you should take advantage of this 
opportunity.  As more information comes my way, I will endeavor to inform you. 
 
November is Veterans month.  Every year we have placed on the meeting room walls pictures of our Veterans.  If you 
have not provided me with your picture, please do so as soon as possible.  We would like a 5"x7" military photo of you 
along with a short description of your duties while in the military.  There is a clear plastic container at the end of the bar 
where you may deposit this information.  Thank you in advance.  The goal that Yvonne Edwards and myself have is to 
have a collection of all our Veterans for display for the entire month of November.  If, you as a spouse, have a deceased 
Veteran member, his/her picture will be placed in a separate display for those who have passed onto realms on 
high.  These pictures need to be in our possession no later than October 1.  I will remind you in the near future. 
 
Some housekeeping information.  Treats for Troops is always in need of products to send to our troops in harm’s 
way.  Along with that comes the need for postage to send these packages.  If you know the name and unit of a person 
serving in a war zone, please provide that info to Elaine Jenanyan or myself.  Please donate to this very worthy 
cause.  Wreaths Across America is in its 2017 campaign to place a wreath on all the Veterans graves at both the old and 
new Auburn Cemeteries.  We covered the new cemetery last year and part of the old cemetery. Let's try to place a 
wreath on all our Veterans graves at both cemeteries this year.  See Paula Celick or me for a brochure.  You will find a 
brochure in the Lodge foyer now.  A wreath only costs a mere $15.  This is a minimal expense for a wreath of this size 
and quality.  The wreaths are placed on the grave sites in December but we need to have them paid for by the first of 
November. 
 
Keep our service men and women fighting in harm’s way in your prayers.  Remember, also to pray for their 
families.  When you cross paths with a Veteran, thank him/her for their service.  Stay healthy and safe, and you will be 
happy.  Guaranteed.  God Bless America. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
Phone: (530) 886-8499 
 
 GOD BLESS AMERICA      GOD BLESS OUR LODGE    GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 member’s monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 

 



 

 
  

Placer High School Sober Grad Party 
 
Back on Saturday, May 27th, a stalwart group of Elks conquered 
the late-night need for sleep and were on hand to provide security 
for Placer's High School grad party.  Each performed well and 
enjoyed the experience.  Those who volunteered their time were 
PER Manny Martinez, Loyal Knight Jack Meylink, Chaplin Larry 
Laverne, Paula Celick, and myself. Everyone was in place by 9:30 
pm and worked through till 3 am.  Their duties included walking 
the perimeter of the ARD multi-use facility, swimming pool, and 
adjacent grounds.  There was an area with outside activities that 
needed coverage as well.  Inside the facility, they had a casino 
event as well as a DJ playing all the current music along with 
dancing.  A grand assortment of food was provided for the 
students as well as the security personnel.  No one went home 
hungry.  Again, this is an exciting event for the kids, for without 
security this rite of passage would not occur.  Thanx again to those 
who volunteered.  Hope to see some new faces volunteer next 
year. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
 



May 3rd 
1st Chuck Cooper / Gary Hubbard 
2nd Ed Bourne / Rick DeKnoop 
3rd Bill McPeak / Pete Biersteker 
Attendees: 
Rex Gouldthread / Dave McGuire 
Ron Ruskauff / Manny Martinez 
Roger Imsdahl / Fred Jones 
Ron Minyard / Don Council 
Bill Costa / Wayne Helley 
Howard Young / Wil Thomas 
 
May 10th 
1st Manny Martinez / Don Council 
2nd Rex Gouldthread / Bill Costa 
3rd Remi Giannini / Wil Thomas 
Attendees: 
Ron Ruskauff / Bill Nordstrom 
Howard Young / Fred Jones 
Gary Hubbard / Ron Minyard 
Rick DeKnoop / Roger Imsdahl 
Al Hewitt / Mike Cosby 
Ed Bourne / Bill McPeak 
 
May 17th 
1st Gary Hubbard / Roger Imsdahl 
2nd K.J. / Rick DeKnoop 
3rd Pete Biersteker / Gary Hubbard 
Attendees: 
Bill Nordstrom / Don Council 
Wil Thomas / Rex Gouldthread 
Ed Bourne / Bill McPeak 
 
May 24th 
1st Remi Giannini / Rick DeKnoop 
2nd Gary Hubbard / Wil Thomas 
3rd Bill Nordstrom / Pete Biersteker 
Attendees: 
Ron Minyard / Ed Bourne 
Mike Cosby / Howard Young 
Chuck Cooper / Fred Jones 
Al Hewitt / Rex Gouldthread 
Bill Costa / Manny Martinez 
Jack Meylink / Don Council 
 
May 31st 
1st Ed Bourne / Remy Giannini 
2nd Al Hewitt / Fred Jones 
3rd Bill McPeak / Ron Minyard 
Attendees: 
Rick DeKnoop / Pete Biersteker 
Don Council / Bill Nordstrom 
Mike Cosby / Roger Imsdahl 
Wil Thomas / Chuck Cooper 
Gary Hubbard / Rex Gouldthread 
Howard Young 
 
 

 

 

       

  

 

 

 

        
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    May Pool Results Elk’s Shuffle Board Results        

May 2017 

5/3   1st Kris Cosby/Linda Zucato 2nd Maureen Price/Krissy 
Whitty 3rd Joyce Costa/Connie Burns 
 
5/10 1st Kris Cosby/Sally Imsdahl 2nd Jan Quarry/Glenda 
Cooper 3rd Joyce Costa/Krissy Whitty  
 
5/17 1st Jan Quarry/ Linda Zucato 2nd Krissy 
Whitty/Maureen Price 3rd Barbara Hewitt/Jacqui Conci  
 
5/24 1st Glenda Cooper/Maureen Price 2nd Ellen Whitty 
3rd Linda Zucato/Barbara Hewitt  
 
5/31 1st Glenda Cooper 2nd Sally Imsdahl/ Kris Cosby 3rd 
Yvonne Edwards/Ellen Whitty 
 

 

Elks Golf Club 
 
We have 8 players signed up to participate in our scheduled 
outing at Turkey Creek G C.  
 
Our next meeting will be held at the Elks Lodge downstairs 
meeting room on July 11, 201 at 6:45. 
 
It is important for all members to attend. We will discuss 
the 2nd and 4th Thursday play at Black Oak. 
Seems like there is no interest as only 2 or 3 members show 
up. There are 2 tee times scheduled for our use of the 
course.  If there are 'no players' attending and the course 
has blocked 2 tee times for us... they lose income. 
 
Our July schedule has us 'playing' at Top Golf a new 3 story 
unique 'driving range'. We will need your input asap 
whether you wish to join us. The cost is $25 an hour per 
player. We will start around 9:00.  
 
Look forward to seeing you at our next meeting. 
 
Phil Johannsen 
Elks Golf Chair 
 

 

 



  
 19 Millward, Thomas W  
 20 Carr, John N  
 20 Harris, James D  
 20 Kinnison, Charles J  
 20 Morrow, Tom  
 21 Breton, Richard E  
 21 Jones, Paul  
 21 Strobel, Ernest J  
 22 Markham, Ronald T  
 22 Slattery, Mike  
 23 Bovard, John D  
 23 Krug, Richard J  
 23 Mallery, James R  
 24 Arnold, Kathleen Rae  
 24 Bartlett, Alan R  
 24 Ichters, Ivan  
 25 Martello, Dennis L  
 26 Giannini, Remy  
 26 LaVerne, Lawrence H  
 27 Burt, Thomas E  
 27 Roumage, Vic  
 29 Blommer, Jerome 'Jerry'  
 29 DiMiceli, Robert F  
 29 Mathe, Joe F  
 29 Panelli, John A  
 30 Klein, Paul C  
 30 Thomas, William R  
 31 Altstadt, David  
 31 Barker, Gail G  
 31 Bobson, Pamela  
 31 McClernon, James Mitchell  
 31 Rolfe, Don  
 31 Scott, Wesley A  
 31 Sipe, Michael A 
 

 
 

 

  

 
 Day Name  
 01 Cornett, Marvin  
 01 Fox, Thomas M  
 02 Beckes, Gary R  
 02 Bennett, John  
 02 Collins, Michael  
 03 Fisher, Dan  
 03 Rolfe, Vivienne  
 03 Stone, Kenneth R  
 04 Gottstein, Frank A  
 05 Gruber, Joseph  
 05 Lundershausen, Harvey  
 06 Duck, Barry G  
 06 Mecham, Nick  
 07 Manning, Kevin  
 07 Wages, Stephen C  
 07 Young, Howard  
 08 De Vault, Steve  
 08 Reuter, Tim  
 08 Sutherland, Richard A  
 10 Ratliff, Troy  
 11 Chelonis, William M  
 11 Gregory, Dennis H  
 12 Gonzales, Henry E  
 12 Mullenix, Jimmy  
 13 Jackson, Terrel B  
 14 Bailey, Ronald L  
 14 Shaw, Gary  
 15 Crutchfield, Dan E  
 15 Ross, Paul W  
 16 Kramer, Glen H  
 16 Nelson, Donald J  
 17 Scherer, Eugene  
 18 Bauer, Dennis L  
 18 Taylor, Alan  
 
  
  
  

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


